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Happy Resurrection! We will have 2 Services on Easter: 8am and 11:15am.  Baby Dedications will take place at the 8am 
Service.  Spread the word and let’s have a time of celebration! 
 
 

 

NCC will have an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 20
th

 from 10am to 12 noon.  We are currently in need of some donated 
items to help make the Hunt a huge success.  We need small and large plastic eggs, candy (that will be able to fit in the 
plastic eggs), prizes to give away for games, and Easter baskets and/or pails for boys and girls.  There will be designated 
boxes or barrels to put your donated items in.  The cutoff date will be April 15

th
.  Thank you in advance for your support.  

 
 

Attention All Ladies:  You are cordially invited to the Women of Faith monthly meeting held on April 13, 2019 9:00 AM – 
11:30 AM. Our topic will be Saved and Single. Our scripture is Isaiah 54:5. Our speaker is Sis. Perette Jackson. We are 
extending a special invitation to all the single ladies of New Creation Church. Please invite your friends, relatives and anyone 
else you feel would benefit from this God-inspired gathering. A continental breakfast will be provided. Please come out and 
see what the Lord has to say to the women of God. 

  
 

50 Plus invites you to attend our Fellowship on Saturday, April 20, 10:00 am - 12 Noon in Amos Hall. Come and enjoy a 
“Then, Now and Never” fashion show on church attire. All ages are invited. You do not want to miss this event. Refreshments 
will be served. 

 
Calling All Men: The Brotherhood are excited to kick off their monthly fellowships with a Meet & Greet this month.  The 
Brotherhood Meet & Greet will be Saturday, April 27

th
 from 10am to 12 noon in Amos Hall.  Refreshments will be served.  

Bring a friend! 
 
 

 

Baby Dedication requests are currently being accepted for Resurrection Sunday, April 21
st

.   Sunday, April 14
th

 will be the last 
day to turn in all requests.  The forms can be picked up in Partner Services.   Should anyone have questions or concerns, 
please contact the church. 

 
New Members Class will be held on Sunday, April 28, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. in the Founder’s Chapel.  You can sign up in Partner 

Services. This class is a requirement for all aspiring members.  Seats fill up fast, so don't delay.   

 

NCC has Prayer Meetings every Thursday from 6pm to 6:45pm in the Ministers’ Lounge (2 Chronicles 7:14). 

 

***Register! Register! Register! - Registration is Now Open for the Beyond Sunday Academy's Spring Quarter 
Classes which will start on Monday, April 8, 2019.  All classes start at 6:30pm.  Registrations Forms are available 
today in Partner Services.  Once the application is completed, turn it into Partner Services or Rev. Wendell Bass' 
Mailbox in Times Square!  Join us for some very powerful and exciting classes! 

 
 

 
You’re invited to join us in our Noonday Son Bible Study Class every Wednesdays at noon with Pastor Harris. 
 

 
The formerly named “Saxton Sunday” offering has a new name.  It is now called the “Community Missions” offering. 

April’s Announcements 
(also available on the web nccofsd.org under the events tab) 

 

Theme for 2019: “Holding On To Holiness” 
Psalm 34:10-14 

 

Theme for April: “Receiving God’s Forgiveness” 
Psalm 103:3 
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April’s Announcements Continued … 
 

 
 

LET’S GO TO THE NEXT LEVEL! The NEXT LEVEL is our Young Adults Ministry here at New Creation Church. We serve those 
in their late teens to 20s and 30s, and who are looking for their Christian purpose and better serving the community. We are 
bringing together a generation of diverse and passionate individuals focused on pursuing the life God designed. Join us 
every Tuesday night starting April 23rd at the 7PM! We'd love to go to the Next Level with you!  If you have any questions, 
please call the church at (619) 584-5460 or Johnathon Bradley (Young Adult Leader) at (619) 577-8077. 

 

 
The Congregational Care Ministry is excited to announce the start of the Co-Parenting Class Spring Session, a 12 week 
workshop held on Thursday nights, March 14 – June 13, 2019 at 6:30pm. Please contact the Facilitator Terry Parker at    619-
405-0770 to sign up.   
 

 
The 2019 New Creation Scholarship Application will be available in Partner Services, in the New Creation Church Office and 
online (www.nccofsd.org/ministries/education-2/) from April 14

th
 - June 16

th
. For further information, you may contact 

Linda Doughty through the church office at 619-584-5460. 
 

 
NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness) is a FREE 12-week series taught by trained family members who have lived with 
the experience of having a family member diagnosed with mental illness.  This will be held every Saturday, beginning 
February 23

rd
 through May 11

th
 from 10am to 12:30pm in the Maggie B. Jennings Annex.  To register or for additional 

information please call: Joan Wesley at 1-619-925-9114 or email her at joy4joy4@aol.com 
 

 

Are you looking for an opportunity to serve your church?  The New Creation Usher Ministry would invite you to serve as an 
usher.  Please contact any Usher for additional information. 
 

 

Did you know the Executive Board and Leadership Council meet monthly for the growth of New Creation Church?  The 
meetings are open to you the partners.   The regularly scheduled Executive Board of Directors meetings are held on the 
fourth Tuesday of every month and Leadership Council on the third Tuesday of every month.  Advance notification will be 
made by verbal announcement, posted on church monitor and/or by email of any changes or adjustments to these 
schedules. You are personally invited to attend in the month of April.  The Executive Board Meeting will meet Tuesday, 
April 22

nd
, 6:30-8:30pm in Amos Hall, Rm 4 and The Leadership Council Meeting will meet Tuesday, April 16

th
, 6-7pm in 

Amos Hall, Rm 1.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
New Creation Church Campus Security continues to place a high value on the safety of our partners and guests. Recently 
there has been a trend of vehicles parking and taking up two spaces, which does not allow for another vehicle to park in the 
adjacent parking space.  Please remember to be courteous to partners and guests. Park respectfully in each parking space 
in both the upper and lower parking lots.  Observe that all handicap designated parking spaces must have a placard 
displayed or license plate symbol. Do not park in spaces not designated for parking. We appreciate your cooperation in 
keeping our campus safe for our partners and guests. 

 
 

Dear Church Family!  On behalf of Partner Services, Pastor Jeffery Gary, Pastor Darian Woodruff and the staff of the New 
Members Class; we would like to welcome the following NEW MEMBERS to our church family for the month of March, 
2019.  These new families are now a part of this great church!  Let’s celebrate them together: Adrian Evans, David Foster, 
Jessica Guillen, Joshua Washington, Latesha Simmons, Levi Thomas Susan Moore, Tara Washington, TyeRon Washington 
and Wanda Charles-Sossoe. Praise God! 

 

 
Our exciting Vacation Bible School is scheduled for July 22

nd
-26

th
.  We are currently looking for volunteers.  We need at 

least 25 volunteers.  If you’d like to help, please sign up in Partner Services.  For more information, please contact Ronda 
Felder (619-370-5123 / rondafelder@yahoo.com) or Pastor Patty B (619-251-3910).  Thank you. 


